
Embassy of India, Paramaribo 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Embassy of India is pleased to announce the commitment of the Government of India to 

extending grant assistance of USD 47,287.18 through the Quick Impact Project (QIP): 

“Sustainable support of chemical teaching laboratory at the Faculty of Mathematics and 

Natural Sciences (FWNW) of the Anton de Kom University of Suriname (AdeKUS) by 

amplification of the electrical network and purchase of relevant supplies”. 

The Board of AdeKUS has formally approved the technical specifications and conditions, including 

the works regarding a major project activity, namely: the expansion of the electrical installation. 

Quotations to this end, have been solicited from various companies via  a tender floated for the 

project work by FWNW, AdeKUS and 3 companies participated in the tendering, namely (1)  M/s. 

Alginco, (2) M/s AMPS and (3) M/s Elgawa. 

After a comprehensive evaluation by a selection commission at AdeKUS, M/S Alginco has been 

selected for the work, at a cost of US$ 34,737.18.  The technical specifications and the quotation 

of the successful company are presented below. 

Please click here to see the technical specifications in Dutch (1.) and the courtesy translation in 

English (2.) Please click here for the quotation of Alginco (3.) 

This selection process has been reviewed and approved by the relevant authority of the 

Government of Suriname, though tender applicants or other individuals or companies may file 

their objections, along with justifications. 

This communication should be submitted via email to attache.paramaribo@mea.gov.in with 

carbon copy (cc) to FWNW@uvs.edu (as project applicant) and sec.minister.mofa@gov.sr (as 

cooperation partner monitoring the QIPs) , within 8 days, but no later than   20 December 2023, 

or can also be delivered at the Embassy of India, located at Dr. Sophie Redmondstraat 239, or via 

Post Box 1329, Paramaribo, Suriname.  

All communications should be addressed to the Ambassador with subject line “QIP Adekus on 

expansion electrical installation at FWNW”.  

Stakeholders look forward towards successful implementation of this vital project. 

 

By: 

Members Suriname Side Project Steering Committee 

in cooperation with the Ministry of Public Works 
 

Paramaribo, 14 December 2023 
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